LEGAL POWER SCHOOL DISTRICT #30 ELECTION VOTERS-PUBLIC TEST DAY CHANGE

Teton County Election Administrator has changed the public testing to Friday, April 15%, 2022
at 1:.00 p.m. in the Teton County Courthouse for the ES&S ExpressVote. The ES&S
ExpressVote® Voter Assist Terminal technology allows voters with disabilities and other special
needs to vote a ballot privately and independently when using an optical scan voting system.
Everyone is invited to attend the public testing for the ExpressVote.

If you have any questions please call 406-466-3415 or email Paula at
pjaconetty@tetoncountymt.gov .

Dated this 11" Day of April, 2022
ss/Paula J. Jaconetty/Teton County Election Administrator




